
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My story about my 

new class 



Soon I will be moving up to  

Year 6.  

I will be in Snowdon class. 

 

 

 

  



This is Mrs Rich. She will be my 

teacher on a Monday and Tuesday.  

This is Mrs Turner. She will be my 

teacher on a Wednesday, Thursday 

and Friday.   

 

This is Mrs Collins. She will be my 

teaching assistant. 

They are there to help me.  



These are some of the other adults I might see 

in Year 6. They are there to help me too. 
   

 

 

 

 

Mrs Pritchard 

Mrs Masterson 

Mrs King 

Mrs Peckham 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Here is 

what my 

classroom 

might look 

like. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here is where 

I will have 

playtime. 
 

Here are the 

toilets that I 

will be using. 
 



I will eat my lunch in the classroom. 

This can be a packed lunch or a hot lunch. 

 

 

 

 

 



Sometimes children might feel worried about 

moving into a new class. It is okay to feel that 

way. 

If I feel worried, I can talk to an adult that I 

trust, and they will help with my feelings. 

 

 



All the children will have 6 weeks of 

summer holidays. After the summer 

holidays, I will be in Snowdon class. 

Mrs Rich, Mrs Turner and Mrs Collins will 

be excited to hear all the fun things I got 

up to!  

 



Soon I will be moving up to 

Year 6.  

I will be in Snowdon class. 

 

 

 

 


